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Inside the new Lake Cathie Public School hall

We’re excited the Lake Cathie Public School upgrade has been completed 
and is ready for use.  Stage 3 consisted of:

Thank you for your patience during construction.  We are thrilled to deliver this project for the 
school community. 

Lake Cathie Public School
Project completion

15 new flexible learning spaces
A new 
bus bay

LandscapingA new hall
2 supported 
learning classrooms

Stage 1 and 2 of the upgrade was previously completed and delivered:

A new library Special programs unit

http://schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au


Message from the Principal

On behalf of the school, I would like to welcome the community, parents, staff and especially the students to our 
additional new facilities at Lake Cathie Public School with completion of stage 3 of construction. 

The completion of the upgrade is exciting as we move towards an enhanced way of learning at Lake Cathie Public 
School. Opportunities to further nurture and encourage students are key features of the final stage of our school upgrade 
with a new hall, supported learning classrooms and expanses of additional open play spaces.  

These additional spaces provide the school with abundant opportunities to further enhance learning for students with 
high support needs, students with interest or talent in sport and physical activity and those who just love the creative 
arts.

Community and connection to local Aboriginal community is a core value at Lake Cathie Public School. We have been so 
fortunate to be on Birpai Country and to have a community-led team of local trades and suppliers involved in this 
project.  We had mums and dads on site as builders, carpenters, crane drivers, painters, floor sanders, door specialists and 
landscapers to mention just a few, locals, many with their own children at our school or enrolling in the future.  

This has resulted in an outstanding space for learning, growing and nurturing for the many children across our 
community that will benefit from this amazing community facility well into the future.

Jock Garven 
Principal

New cricket nets



A flexible learning space

A flexible learning space

Sports facilities within the new hall
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Frequently asked questions

Are there any more works to be completed? 

No, the final stage of the upgrade is now completed.

When will parents be able to view the new facilities? 

We are aware that parents and carers would like a tour of the new facilities. While we are unable to run physical tours 
of the site due to the health restrictions in place, we look forward to welcoming our school community to view our new 
school as soon as we can.

Thank you

We would like to thank you for your patience as we delivered this upgrade. Your support and co-operation has made it 
possible for us to deliver these new facilities for the students and staff of Lake Cathie Public School.

Contact us

For information about school activities and operations, 
contact the school directly:

Principal: Jock Garven 

Website: lakecathie-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email: lakecathie-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Phone: 02 6584 8060

For more information about this project contact 
School Infrastructure NSW:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651
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The Lake Cathie Public School upgrade
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